" Hill, J.J. Early Trips.

See: Letter from Adam Stein to Hill,
January 12, 1882. This letter probably
relates to Hill's first trip to Fort Garry,
an account of which is found on page 129 in
Pyle's first volume.



Hill, J.J. ZEarly Trips.

See: Frank [?], name illegible, but
probably a half-breed guide on the prairie
near Pembina in the 1870's, to Hill,

1888 [month not givenl].

This document has been filed at the
beginning of 1888 papers

Amberg # 46.



